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Another fantastic class assembly 

Well done to RMM for their amazing assembly 

today. All our audience were very impressed 

with the high quality reading and singing skills 

on display.   

Homework Club 
Please remember that we 
run our homework club, 

every day from 8:00am in 
our Computing Suite. 

Please feel free to join us.  
 
 

STEM @ De Bohun  

This term, children have been working on some exciting projects in STEM Club. After exploring gravity 

and air resistance through parachute making, the children went on to build their own marble run with 

a range of different materials found at home, mostly recyclable. The children had to think about how 

the marble would run through the different holes, how different factors would affect this and also how 

to support the structures inside. The entire process required a lot of reflection and resilience which the 

children were brilliant at.   

East Barnet School invited a group of children to 

their VEX  IQ Robotics London Regional competition 

that they were hosting, which was exciting and en-

gaging.  The event displayed how teams had pro-

gressed in terms of design, engineering and the au-

tonomous programming of their Robotics. It was also 

a chance to see how the participants worked effec-

tively as part of a team, highlighting their confidence 

and enthusiasm.  
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